
 

 

 

PLAYER/PARENT EXPECTATIONS POLICY 
 

 

As a member of the Mill Park Rebelz Basketball Club, there are certain expectations for 

players/parents of players.  These include: 

 

 All players are expected to attend ALL training and games.  If the player is unwell, a phone 

call to the player’s Team Manager should be made in a timely manner.  

 All players are to attend games 10 minutes prior to commencement time to allow for an 

adequate warm up period, thus decreasing likelihood of injuries. 

 All players are expected to attend games in full Mill Park Rebelz Basketball Club uniform. 

 All players are expected to wear appropriate footwear to take the court. 

 All parents are expected to be allocated, and participate in, scoring duties throughout the 

season.  If the allocated scoring roster is non-feasible, swapping between parents is 

allowable.  However, all parents must notify the Team Manager that a swap has been 

made.  Education on scoring, both sheet/computer and time clock, will be undertaken by 

the Team Manager. 

 Players/children aged 16 years or under are to be fully supervised at ALL venues at ALL 

times.  Those aged 16 years or under are not, under any circumstances, to leave a venue 

unaccompanied by a responsible adult. 
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